
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(REGARDING ANNUAL RESULTS 2024-25) 

Dear Parents,               Date:20/03/2025 

District Administration, Pali has declared a holiday on 21/03/2025 (Friday) 

due to “Sheetala Saptami” and due to this declared holiday, the exam result 

which was to be declared on 21st March 2025 for Classes Nursery, KG and I 

to V, will now be declared on Monday, 24th March 2025. 

No change in the date of result for Class VI to IX and XI. 

So, now the date of Results along with timing is as follows:- 

S.N. Class Date of Results  Timing  

1. VI to IX & XI 22nd March 2025 (Saturday) 08.00 am to 

11.30  am 2. Nursery, KG & I to V 24th March 2025 (Monday)  

 

The school will reopen on 02nd April 2025 (Wednesday) for the new 

session 2025-2026 for all the Classes. 

Thank you in anticipation, 

 

Principal 

 

Encl: Order of District Administration Pali 




